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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Wednesday 7th December 2005
Question No 7
Question:
Councillor Joe Neville 
"To ask the Manager to outline the road sweeping schedule for Alpine Rise/Belgard Heights and will the Manager please note the large amount of leaves on the roads within those two estates and will the Manager indicate the nearest possible date for the two estates to receive a road sweeping service?”
Reply:

These estates are swept quarterly at present.  Last swept during week commencing October 10th and before that week commencing July 18th.  It is proposed to continue road sweeping in 2006 on the same frequency basis in these areas.
Leaf clearance took place in these areas during the last week of November.
